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Dear Members,


Happy Thanksgiving, what a joyous way to start the holiday season. 

We are so happy and grateful to see our snow birds returning, so good to 
see you all.


The Metaphysical Committee invites you to support their work with the 
new subject for November: Gratitude.  Joy, the committee chair, has asked 
that the committee and you all, “study the Thanksgiving lesson found in the 
back of both the full text and the regular Quarterly.  Ask yourself how can I 
apply these healing ideas to myself, my family, our church, our community, 
government and our world.  


Hymn #3

“A grateful heart a garden is,

Where there is always room

For every lovely, Godlike grace

To come to perfect bloom”


Thank you for your powerful prayers.  Enjoy this study.


                                               **************** 




Our Christmas Hymn Sing will be held immediately following the Service 
on Sunday, December 11th in our church, and after, light refreshments will 
be served in the Reading Room.  Please think about what you might like to 
share, and let Betsie know what you are bringing.  We look forward to 
seeing you there.  All are welcome!


	 	 	 	 	   ****************

	 

Our Thanksgiving service will be held in this church next Thursday, 
November 24th at 10:00 AM.  Please join us and invite your family and 
friends.  We look forward to seeing you.


	 	 	 	 	   ****************


Meeting Reminder:  The Election meeting will be held on Monday, 
November 21st at 10:00 AM. Mark your calendars and please do all 
possible to attend this important meeting.


                                             ****************

	 	 	 	 	                                          

This month’s inspirational article: 


Editorial in the November 14, 2022 Christian Science Sentinel 
The Power of Compassion, by Moji George


	 	 	 	 	   ****************

	 	 	 

As always, please remember to turn your cell phones off during services.


With loving best wishes,

https://sentinel.christianscience.com/shared/view/svqym492xg?s=copylink

